
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/25/2014 9:13:09 AM
Subject: Governor's Veto Messages

Members of the House of Representatives,

Governor Haley vetoed and returned without her approval:

1. R205, S.293, a bill that raises the cap on property taxes for the Murrell's Inlet-Garden City Fire District from 
10 mills to 14 mills without a voter referendum; and

2. R314, S.813, a bill expanding penalties for trespassing on certain public properties.

We ask for your support and hope you will vote to sustain the Governor's vetoes.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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